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As opposed to other energy sectors, final energy consumption of the European transport sector has continuously 

increased over the last decade. Despite having a very innovative transport industry investing a lot in research and 

development with policies designed to foster the shift towards energy efficient and renewable energy carriers, the 

transport sector is still strongly based on fossil fuels. During this workshop, the SET-Nav consortium aims to 

answer the question: what measures can be put in place to accelerate the transition of the transport sector towards 

a low-carbon system that can additionally provide further flexibility option with regards to the energy sector? 

The SET-Nav (www.set-nav.eu) project has the overarching goal of supporting strategic decision making in 

Europe’s energy sector, enhancing innovation towards a clean, secure and efficient energy system, financed by 

the European Commission’s EU Horizon 2020 programme. Several bottom-up case studies are assessed as part 

of the project, defined to deal with definitive policy related questions of technology development in specific fields 

and this workshop will present results from the case study on ways to a cleaner and smarter transport sector. 
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Let's keep in touch.  

https://crm.ceps.eu/sites/all/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=2626726&qid=15508130
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CEPS is launching its new email newsletter subscription! In compliance with the new GDPR rules, we invite you 

to sign up to our email updates. In order not to spam your mailbox, we will only send out a monthly bulletin 

which summarises all the major updates happening here at CEPS. You are now also able to select to receive your 

choice of policy areas you are most interested in, and be updated only on those issues. 

To keep abreast of our latest publications and events, click on the button below to opt-in to our new email 

newsletters. 
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